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New owner Tank-O3 fresh water system. 
 
Dear customer,  
 
As of July 1st, 2025, Tank-O3 fresh water system from Geert de Bekker, part of  
CWR Systems BV, has been acquired by Chiel and Femke Van Oppen.  
 
For you, as a customer, little will change; the email address and phone number will remain 
the same, only the owner and address will change. So, the website will remain the same, the 
service will remain the same, and the unique features of the Tank-O3 fresh water system will 
also remain the same!  
 
Geert de Bekker, who has been past retirement for many years, is proud and very happy with 
the acquisition. Chiel and Femke demonstrate the same experience and enthusiasm as Geert. 
Service and reliability remain paramount, and they are always open for advice and a cup of 
coffee.  
 
Chiel was raised in installation technology, where he joined his parents' company from a 
young age. This, combined with years of experience in yacht building, means he's no stranger 
to technology and water. Femke, co-owner of Tank-O3 fresh water system, works in 
education. Her strength lies in communication and organization. They both value customer 
contact and an open-door policy.  
 
They've been working hard behind the scenes recently to ensure a smooth transition to  
Tank-O3 fresh water system. Geert has shared all the ozone knowledge he's acquired over the 
years and will, of course, always be available for advice if needed.  
 
Geert de Bekker and his wife Francy would like to take this opportunity to thank all their 
clients for the trust they have placed in them and their company and wish everyone, along 
with Chiel and Femke, all the best for the future.  
 
New address details of CWR Systems B.V. / Tank-O3 fresh water system 
 
Chiel Van Oppen 
Industrieweg 82 
1525 RD  Westknollendam 
 
info@tank-o3.nl  
+31 6 2511 9528 
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